
 

 
 

June 29, 2018 

 

 
ECHO IRRIGATION DISTRICT  

P.O. BOX 643 

STANFIELD, OR 97875 

 

REFERENCE: District Temporary Transfer Application T-12874  

 

Enclosed is a copy of the final order approving your DISTRICT TEMPORARY water right 

transfer application. 

 

The temporary change shall be effective at the beginning of the irrigation season.  The use 

shall revert to the original authorized place of use at the end of the same irrigation season. 

 

If you have any questions related to the approval of this temporary transfer, you may contact 

your caseworker, Joan Smith, by telephone at 503-986-0892 or by e-mail at  

Joan.M.Smith@oregon.gov. 

 

Sincerely, 

 
 

Sarah Henderson 

Transfer and Conservation Section 

 

cc: Gregory M. Silbernagel, Watermaster Dist. # 5 (via email) 

 

Enclosure 

 


